
Parish Finance Council 

April 22, 2023 

The April 12, 2023 meeting of the committee held at 8 am at the Parish Center.  Joan 

Vega began the meeting with a prayer.  Father Collins arrived late due to another meeting and 

all others were in attendance..  Judy Lacey and Ed Fisher attended this meeting as guests. 

Father and Deacon are to select the rose vestments and they will be ordered.  After 

reviewing the previous minutes, Lisa Nelson made the motion to approve with a second by Jim 

Brickey.  Time was taken to review and clarify budget items.  Kathy Sayles motioned for 

approval with a second by Jim Brickey.  Motion passed. 

Judy Lacey brought a request for the church to pay for medical expenses for a parish 

member who could not pay this bill.  Discussion for clarification of Anawin and We Care funds 

was presented.  It was felt that this bill should be presented to Women of St. John for payment. 

Brenda Oster has been hired by the parish as bookkeeper with a salary of $18/hour.  

Father clarified the DRF (Director of Religious Formation) position presently being discussed  in 

the bulletin.  Father will write up a job description for this position.  The committee felt that the 

Bradeen Auction was happening too soon and many questions were still unanswered.  It was 

proposed that the Knights of Columbus do a cleanup at/around the Parish Center.  

 Joan Vega will begin the process of getting bids on carpet and steps for the south 

entrance.  Confirmation will be held on May 30, 2023. 

Future meetings:  May 10 to work on the budget    8am 

                                 June  -  if needed 

                                 July 12- 8am quarterly meeting 

 

    Respectfully submitted, 

      Jan Skott 

 

 

 


